
 

 

  Slaley First School 
 

 

Friday 4th October 2024 
  

Dear Parents, 

Another lovely week full of hard work (with one or two lovely sunny afternoons thrown in the mix!) 

The children never cease to amaze us and we are always very proud of them! 

 

 

 

 

Halloween 

Thursday 24th October – Mrs Seymour 
will be making a lovely Halloween 
Buffet and on the evening we will be 
having a Halloween party in school! 
(5pm – 6.30pm) More details to 
details to follow next  

Week! 
 

 

 

 

Homework 

Homework has been sent home for Spruce and Pine 

Classes this week. Please can children also read either their 

reading book, library book or a book at home every night 

for at least 5 minutes. 

 

 

If you know of anyone who you think would enjoy our toddler Stay 

and Play sessions – Please let them know! 



 

      

 

 

 

   

Have a lovely weekend 
everyone! 

See you on Monday! 

Mrs Hayward 😊 

Sounds -Write APP 

Find out also why using other online apps may confuse but if you would like your child to practise their phonics on an 

Ipad, this is the app we would like you to use… 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Monday 7th October (2pm) Larch Class visit St Mary’s Church to find out more about baptisms 

Thursday 10th October – Marie Beard (Vicar) to deliver an assembly in school 

Wednesday 16th October – Harvest Celebration in school (Parents/Carers welcome) We will be having two 
performances – 9.15am and 2.30pm. Please return your slip to indicate when you would like tickets for if you haven’t 
yet already  

Thursday 17th October – Delivery of Harvest boxes to the community (Pine Class) 

Thursday 24th October – Halloween lunchtime buffet and party in school (5pm-6.30pm)  

 

 

 

Thank you again to those of you who 
attended our Macmillan Reading Café! 

As promised, the grand total raised was  

£262 

Watch this space next week for news 
on our work towards the Primary 
Science Quality Mark! 

 


